
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Miss Gribble 

 

Caritas Love Christmas 2022 

Further to our brief thank you in the Education Service newsletter. We have now collated 

feedback from each area of the diocese.  

Our Love Christmas campaign was a tremendous success again this year due to all the 

wonderful donations, help, support, and prayers that meant we were able to share God’s 

love for us with so many locally who are in real need and poverty. Thanks to the support 

of so many schools we were able to donate 950+ gift bags supporting over 2000 

individuals this Christmas. We were able to support families with young children, the 

elderly, the lonely and isolated, young carers, children from broken homes, children in 

care, young people leaving the care system, refugees and many others. So, thank you 

again to all those involved for all your love, kindness, and generosity for those in need. 

Pictures and details are on the diocesan 

website https://northamptondiocese.org/lovechristmas. 

With Kind Regards 

 

 

Deacon Jim Hannigan 

Director of Caritas Northampton 

Northampton Roman Catholic Diocese 

St Thomas Centre 

Primrose Hill 

Northampton NN2 6AG 
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